Local Comprehensive Planning Committee

June 2, 2005, 9:00 a.m.

2nd Floor Conference Room, Town Hall

Present:  Ben Gitlow; Paul Banner; Dennis O’Connell; Barbara Gray; Paul Pilcher; Warren Smith, BCDHS; Steve Brown, Commonwealth Solutions; Rex Peterson, ATA

1. 2020 Breakfast Review

Mr. Brown reported that 40 people attended the meeting, and that 36 completed the pre-meeting questionnaire.  Discussion groups were randomly organized to promote diversity of opinions.  The outcome of the meeting was to benefit the LCPC and the community at large.  Mr. Brown reviewed his written report dated April 19, 2005.  Mr. Pilcher noted that no discussion occurred regarding the schools, and that no questions on the schools were included in the Town-wide survey.  Ms. Gray suggested interviewing high school students about how they experience Wellfleet.

2. Town-wide survey update

Mr. Smith discussed the design and content of the survey.  He also explained the sampling process resulting in 1/3 of the surveys going to residents and 2/3 to nonresidents.  He said there has been a 25% return from both groups so far.

3. July meeting to present survey results

The LCPC will host a meeting on Saturday, July 30 from 2:00 p.m. to 4:00 p.m. to present the survey results.  Mr. Smith agreed to have a preliminary report to the LCPC by July 16.  Mr. Gitlow suggested that publicity for the July meeting should be as side spread as possible, including direct mailings, the newspapers, posters, press releases, cable TV and Town website.  

4. Next Meeting

June 16, 2005 at 9:00 a.m. 

Mr. Smith will prepare an outline for the July meeting for LCPC to review.

Respectfully submitted,

Rex Peterson, Assistant Town Administrator  

Benjamin Gitlow, Chairman

